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In the past two weeks, Mother Nature has delivered unprecedented hurricane activity to the 

Western Gulf and Southeast Regions of the United States. Regretfully, millions have been 

impacted by these storms, among them many of our Mission, Operation and Enterprise 

Critical colleagues. 

 JVCKENWOOD USA’s Communications Sector HQ, in Suwanee Georgia, was closed for 

several days due to Hurricane Irma and the post storm devastation in Georgia; we are part of 

the affected millions and fully identify with what you and your customers are going through 

As a U.S. corporation, JVCKENWOOD USA remains at the ready to support and help the 

affected. Please let us know how to direct our resources, whether it be emergency deliveries 

for damaged critical equipment, field support or donations. We are eager and sincere in our 

commitment to support those in need in any way we can. 

 As citizens, there are widely publicized opportunities available from credible organizations 

for us to volunteer our time and support with donations (of all types). 

JVCKENWOOD USA wants to help; please reach out immediately to your regional sales 

manager or factory representative or give us a call directly at (678) 474- 4700. 

We believe that this is what partnership is about; we’re thankful to have yours. 
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